
  

  

  

 

  

  

  

  

 

Road Closures for Sight Improvement Project 

Farmers Road (Wednesday, March 12, 2025) -   Starting Monday, March 24th, weather permitting, road 

reconstruction will begin on Farmers Road as part of the CLI-CR7-8.00 sight-improvement project. This 

project, located in Union Township, Clinton County, will impact addresses 37 through 648 on Farmers Road. 

During construction, Farmers Road will be closed to through traffic between SR 134 S and Bethel Lane. 

Additionally, the intersection of Farmers Road and Jenkins Road will be closed. 

Work will generally progress from SR 134 S toward Bethel Lane, restricting access to Jenkins Road from 

Farmers Road. Initially, all residences within the affected section (addresses 37–648) will be accessible from 

Bethel Lane, with traffic patterns expected to change as the project advances. 

The project also includes minor work on SR 134 S, where at least one lane of traffic will remain open through 

lane closures and flagging operations. 

Drivers should proceed with caution due to construction crews and trucks moving in and out of the work zone. 

The project is expected to be completed within 90 days. 

  

 

 

TRAFFIC ADVISORY 
The Office of the Clinton County Engineer 

Jeffrey B. Linkous, P.E., P.S. 

1326 Fife Avenue 

Wilmington, OH 45177 

(937) 382-2078 

www.clintoncountyengineer.org 
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